The Corporation of the

Township of Tay

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TAY
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING
For Proposed New Development Charges By-law

The Corporation of the Township of Tay will be holding a Public Meeting pursuant
Section 12 to the Development Charges Act, 1997, S.O, 1997, as amended, to present
and obtain input on the draft Development Charges Background Study and proposed
Development Charges By-law.

The Public Meeting will be held at 6:30 PM on Wednesday, January 23", 2019 in
the Council Chambers at the Township of Tay Municipal Office, 450 Park Street, Victoria
Harbour.

Purpose and Effect of the Proposed By-law:

Development Charges are levied against new development and are the primary source
of funding for growth-related capital expenditures. Capital services include water,
wastewater, roads and related, public works, fire, library, parks & recreation, and
general government.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public meeting and any person who
attends the meeting may make representation relating to the draft Development
Charges Background Study and the proposed Development Charges By-Law.

Information Available: A Copy of the draft Development Charges Background Study
and the proposed Development Charges By-Law was made available on December 3,
2018 on the Township website at www.tay.ca. Copies will also be available at the
Township Municipal Offices at the above referenced address.

Take Notice that anyone wishing to address Council with respect to the Development
Charges Background Study and proposed by-law may do so at the Public Meeting.
Persons may provide written comments to Council up until the time of the Public
Meeting. If you are submitting letters, faxes, e-mails, presentations or other
communications with the Township concerning this application, you should be aware
that your name and the fact that you communicated with the Township will become
part of the public record. The Township will also make your communication and any
personal information in it available to the public, unless you expressly request the
Township to remove it. Such correspondence can be sent to the Clerk, Alison Gray, via
email agray@tay.ca or by mail/in person to:

Township of Tay
Township Clerk
Re: DC Background Study
450 Park St, P.O. Box 100
Victoria Harbour, ON
LOK 2A0

Dated at the Township of Tay on the 3rd day of January, 2019

Any questions should be directed to Joanne Sanders, Director of Finance/Treasurer at
705-534-7248, ext. 226 or email at jsanders@tay.ca.




